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IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES 

 July 8—July 26—8:00-noon 

Session 2 Summer School  

 July 15, 2024—Monthly Board 

Meeting 6:30 pm 

 July 17, 2024—Online Registra-

tion open through August 9 

 July 28—Mandatory Athletic 

Code Meeting 7:00 pm 

 August 19, 2024—Monthly 

Board Meeting 6:30 pm 

 

Congratulations to the Class of 2024!  As we work on closing out the 2023-

2024 school year, we are planning for the 2024-2025 school year.  We have 

hired several new candidates that will be filling vacancies created.  We are 

excited for the new staff to join us.  It has been a busy hiring season and it is 

not over yet.  We work diligently to ensure that we have the best staff in 

front of our students.   

The Hustisford School District Board of Education has been busy discussing 

the referendum that failed in April.  The Board continues to focus on the 

needs within both buildings.  In June, they approved a replacement of an AC 

unit for the technology area of the HS.  This area houses all of the district 

servers and technology infrastructure.  This is an essential element to keep 

going.  This project will be complete as soon as possible with scheduling.  

The Board has also approved a fix to the HS AC unit.  The HS boilers were 

also replaced.  Although the Board is looking at fixes, the issues remain.  The 

Board has identified several areas to focus on for a potential future referen-

dum.  These areas include but are not limited to HVAC updates in both 

buildings, a roof at the HS with adequate and appropriate drainage, windows 

in both buildings, lighting and ceiling replacement at JHE, and overall drain-

age at the HS.  These areas have been identified in the past two facility stud-

ies completed.  Both facility studies completed identified the same issues.  In 

2020, the district sent out a survey to the community and the same issues 

were identified in that survey.  The Board and Administration are working to 

find solutions to these issues.  Voters will likely see another referendum 

question come before them.  The Board is taking appropriate steps to deter-

mine if it is feasible to have a question on the November ballot.  If a question 

would appear on the ballot in November, the Board would need to make 

that decision with an approved question by their meeting in August.   

As we prepare for the upcoming school year, we are certainly excited.  We 

have so much to be proud of in Hustisford.  We are excited to make 2024-

2025 the best yet! 



 

 

Your School Board 

Back row, left to right:  Scott Firari, Brian Thimm, Tim Simmons 

Front row, left to right:  Steven Weinheimer, (Treasurer) John Bohonek (President), 

 Kevin Muche (Vice President), Jamie Kulkee (Clerk) 

 

John Bohonek:  Elected in 2006. “Three of my kids graduated from Hustisford.  My goal is to 

hire and retain great staff.  To provide a quality education for our students.  Preparing them for 

the future in a safe environment.  Providing a learning environment that meets today’s educa-

tional needs.” 

 

Tim Simmons:  Elected in 2024. “I am serving on the school board because I want to make a 

positive impact on our school district.” 

 

Jamie Kulkee:  Elected in 2023.  “I serve on the board because I believe in our district and 

want to be involved in keeping it a priority  in our community.” 
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Hustisford Alumni Spotlight 

We are looking to catch up with Hustisford 

Alumni!  We want to hear what exciting things 

you have accomplished after leaving the doors of  

Hustisford High School!   

What memories would you like to share or advice 

do you have for future Falcon grads?! 

Please snap the QR code and take a minute to fill 

out our brief survey.   

 

Kevin Muche: Elected in 2020. “I'm a parent of three kids that lives in Lebanon and work for an 
HVAC company for the past 20 years.  My reason for being on the board is for the building and 
grounds area.  But not limiting to helping and learning in other roles.”  

 

Scott Firari: Elected in 2024.  “I aim to leverage my construction background to address existing 
issues and establish a sustainable maintenance program for the district for future generations.  Too 
also get involved to develop a trades division for the students.” 

Steve Weinheimer: Elected in 2017. “I wanted to embrace the positive community-feel of our 
school district while also pushing forward to provide our own children and the children of our 
community an education that prepares them for their future surrounded by supportive educators, 
facilities that meet their needs and curriculum that allows opportunities for growth and innova-
tion. As the husband of a teacher, I also wanted to ensure our district is not only doing the best for 
our students but also for the educators that dedicate so much of themselves to our kids. We are 
nothing without the staff that shows up for our kids each day. Ultimately, I want the very best for 
our kids and our community.”  

Brian Thimm: Elected in 2021. 



 

 

  4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  5

   

 

 INAUGURAL MIDDLE SCHOOL SOFTBALL TEAM  
 

The inaugural season of the newly created MS Softball team is almost to a close.  This year, 16 brave 5th 

through 8th grade students joined together to learn and play competitive softball under the direction of 

Coach Scott Jacquart and Coach Missi Schall. 

Players began practicing in April for a season that was to contain 4 different contests.  However, weather pre-

vented the playing of some of the games.  While no victory was recorded for the team, members learned 

something from every competition. 

Members of the team include 8th graders Madyson Schreiber and Teaghan Kresnak; 7th graders Kiara Tucek, 

Ellie Buchanan, and Nevaeh Beyer; 6th graders Kendall Anderson, Klaire Her, Clarabelle Gentry, Naomi Jaro-

sinski, and Serenity Jacobson-Croft; and 5th graders Ellie Becker, Olivia Schrader, Addison Dentici, Ava 

Vaughan, Maya Dretske, and Aislin Daak. 



 

 

As we look back on the 2023-2024 school year, the students and staff at JHE had so much fun this year learn-

ing and growing.   

We celebrated the end of the year with our 5th Grade Promotion Ceremony on May 22.  We had an amazing 

group of 5th grade students this year.  They showed their knowledge during the science fair, they demon-

strated their abilities in band and choir, they showed their leadership skills during safety patrol, and they 

showed us all how great they were as friends and classmates.  They are truly a remarkable group of kids.  

They will certainly be missed, but we are so excited as they take their next steps into middle school.   

We also celebrated the end of the year with lots of fun.  We had field day, bounce houses, a water balloon 

fight, and field trips.  The kids worked hard to get these rewards.  They make us so proud with the work that 

they do and by showing us that they can truly follow the Falcon Way.   

Staff appreciation week was in the beginning of May.  We celebrated our staff in many ways.  The PTC also 

made sure that our staff knew that they were appreciated.  We thank all of the parents who graciously do-

nated to ensure that our staff knew how special they really are.  Our staff often times do not hear enough 

two simple words, “Thank You”!  These words go a long way.  We certainly appreciate everything that they 

do for our students.  

Our fundraising efforts for the new playground were amazing this year.  I am so proud of how much we ac-

complished.  The sad part is, we have a long way to go.  We are just under $20,000.00.  This is awesome, but 

it is just a tip of what is needed.  We will be kicking off the school year with a campaign for community 

members, businesses, and families to become stars of our playground and make donations.  We are hoping 

that we can keep the momentum going so that our kids can get a new play space they so desperately need 

and deserve.  Information about the campaign will be coming out at the beginning of the year along with 

the images of what we are aiming for.   

Summer school is well underway at JHE.  We have welcomed 160 students back for some summer learning 

and fun.  Our halls are buzzing with students from Hustisford Schools, Bethany, and many surrounding dis-

tricts and schools.  We are making new friends and catching up with those we met before.  Students are en-

joying classes both indoors and out.  We have kids fishing, kayaking, doing archery, drawing, sewing, doing 

sports, and more.  We have kids learning about their favorite stars and characters.  We have kids working 

together in games and learning how to safely cook and prepare snacks.  Summer school offers so much to 

our families and students.  Kids are in a safe, nurturing, and engaging environment throughout the day.  The 

first session of summer school comes to a close on June 28, but the next session starts on July 8.  If you want 

to get your child enrolled, stop by the elementary office to do so! 

At the end of June, we say goodbye to our office assistant, Mrs. Donegon.  She will be retiring!  We are so 

happy for her to begin her next adventure.  She will truly be missed by all of the staff and students.  The stu-

dents made a book for her sharing all of their favorite memories of her and what they love about her.  It was 

amazing to read.  Mrs. Donegon is truly loved by all and we will certainly miss her each and every day!  We 

wish her the best!  Mrs. Schreier will be taking over the JHE office for the 2024-2025 school year.  She was 

trained by Mrs. Donegon so we know that she will do a great job!     

JHE NEWS 
From the Desk of Mrs. Cramer 
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Session 1 

 

June 3—28 

 

—————–—

————— 

 

No  

Summer 

 School 

 

July 1--5 

 

————— 

—————— 

 

 

Session 2 

 

July 8—26 
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Kid’s Club was busy at work the last quarter of school, the group 

of kid’s I had were amazing and we had a lot of fun each and eve-

ry day! The last few months flew by, in April we learned about 

bugs and insects, Spring and flowers, and ended April with Earth 

Day April 22nd (reduce, reusing and recycling of every day mate-

rials). In May we took time learning about different types of birds 

and our favorite storybooks from the beginning of the year with 

authors Eric Carl and Laura Numeroff. Those stories were Polar 

Bear Polar Bear What Do You Hear, Brown Bear Brown Bear 

What Do You See, and The Very Hungry Caterpillar. The Laura Numeroff stories we did were The 

Best Mouse Cookie and If You Give a Cat a Cupcake, we incorporated art activities with these sto-

ries. For Mother’s Day activities we created a flower with reasons why we love mom; hand printed 

flowers for our Mother’s Day cards. Middle of May we focused our storybooks and activities on Na-

tional Police Week by making police badges and thank you cards for the police men in the commu-

nity. As we wrap up now with the last week of school I appreciated the opportunity of having the 

help of Sophomore Kadie and Senior Erin for all their after school help with Kid’s Club, I couldn’t 

have done it without both of you! This year truly flew by with such amazing kids enrolled in Kid’s 

Club with doing such fun activities and crafts! Happy Summer Break! 
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What’s Happening in 

Ms. Stewart’s High School  

English Classes 

 

Being able to use different forms of media and technology to communicate ideas is an important skill 
to practice. This quarter, the Juniors learned about different technologies while creating their own pod-
cast episodes. We started off listening to different podcasts and reviewing them as a class. We talked 
about what elements the podcasters used that enhanced the episodes and which ones were distract-
ing. They chose topics unique to them and worked on developing an outline or a script to use while re-
cording themselves. Some students even interviewed other people to be guests on their episode. They 
used audio editing websites to make sure their episodes were exactly how they wanted them to sound. 
After they finished their episodes, we talked about what goes into a well-written review of a product. 
They practiced writing reviews of each others’ podcast episodes. This unit allowed them to apply the 
writing and communication skills they’ve worked on previously in a different way. 
 
The Sophomores worked on building up their confidence levels while learning about public speaking. 
These skills are important to learn about and practice for any future career path they choose. Their first 
speech topic was about their favorite moment so they could practice the voice and body language 
skills discussed in class with a topic they were comfortable with. They also practiced using a visual aid 
effectively when they had to research a topic to inform the class about. They had to create a Google 
Slides presentation that followed the rules of an effective visual aid. They had fun with impromptu 
speeches with topics they created for each other. The unit ended with debates where they had to re-
search their topics ahead of time and listen to their opponent to be able to respond to their arguments 
during the debate. 
 
Reflecting about your own learning process while going through it can be challenging. The Freshmen 
worked on understanding their own research process by completing an I-Search paper. This allows 
them to think and reflect on themselves throughout the process of finding information and writing a 
research paper. They started with acknowledging what they already knew about their chosen topics 
and what they wanted to find out about it while researching. Then they documented what they did 
while they researched, writing down anything they struggled or succeeded with while searching for 
three different types of sources. They practiced including the research in their own words and docu-
menting their sources using MLA formatting. The last piece of the paper was reflecting on what they 
learned about themselves through this unit. They not only learned a lot about their topic, but also 
about their strengths and weaknesses when researching. They will build on these skills next year when 
writing a full research paper. 

More information regarding the Hustisford School District,  including minutes 

from past board meetings can be found on the District website at 

www.hustisford.k12.wi.us 



 

 

Jr/Sr High Update 

  

Greetings Hustisford Jr. / Sr. High School Families, 

 
The 2023-2024 school year has come to a close. I would like to congratulate the Class of 2024 one 
more time. I 
wish the best 
for all of you 
and can not 
wait to see all 
the wonderful 
things you do 
in this world. 
You will be 
greatly missed 
next year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It has been a tremendous school year. We truly have excellent students and families in this com-
munity. Thank you to all the parents for all you do. 

As soon as the graduation ceremony is over preparation for summer school and the next school 
year begins. The work begins on the buildings to refinish the floors and deep clean all areas. 

Preparation for classes and finding new ways to improve the education and wellbeing of all stu-
dents is researched and revisited. We are constantly working at trying to make this school and 
district the best we can for the students and families. With your continued support and help I am 
confident we can accomplish this for our students. I hope everyone has a wonderful summer and 
I look forward to seeing you when you return in the fall. 

Mr. Clint Bushéy – Hustisford Jr. / Sr. High School Principal 

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES 

July 17-August 9—-Online Registration Open for 2024-2025 School Year 

July 28 – 7:00 pm Athletic Code Meeting – Mandatory for all athletes, all sports, grades 5-12 
 

Tuesday, August 6—High School Football practice begins  
 

Monday, August 19—High School Volleyball practice begins  
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Pictured from left: 
 
Casey Grudzinski, recipient of the Sinissippi Trail Hawks Scholarship;  
 
Alex Davis, recipient of the Technical Excellence Scholarship;  
 
Andy Maas, recipient of the Valedictorian Award, Trailways Academic All-Conference Award, Out-
standing Senior Male Athlete, Academic Excellence Scholarship, Hustisford Booster Club Scholarship, Piv-
ot Point Scholarship, Hustisford Volunteer Fire Department Scholarship, Elvin and Louise Will Family 
Foundation Scholarship, WPPI/Hustisford Utilities Scholarship, Otto and Beatrice Hopfinger Memorial 
Scholarship, Hustisford Lions Club Scholarship, and Hustisford State Bank Scholarship;  
 
Koalyen Her, recipient of the Salutatorian Award, Trailways Academic All-Conference Award, WIAA 
Scholar Athlete Award, American Legion Good Citizen Award, Hustisford Booster Club Scholarship, Asso-
ciated Engineering Corp. Scholarship,  Hustisford Volunteer Fire Department Scholarship, Elvin and 
Louise Will Family Foundation Scholarship, and Hustisford State Bank Scholarship;  
 
Erin Lenhardt, recipient of the Hustisford Staff Scholarship, NHS Scholarship, United Liquid 
Waste Recycling Scholarship, WPPI/Hustisford Utilities Scholarship, Hustisford State Bank Scholarship, 
Sinissippi Trail Hawks Scholarship, Hustisford FFA Alumni Scholarship, and the Socialette Homemakers 
Scholarship;  
 
Noah Gouvion, recipient of the Hustisford Staff Scholarship and the Hustisford State Bank Schol-
arship;  
 
Kayla Millikin, recipient of the Outstanding Senior Female Athlete Award, the WIAA Scholar Ath-
lete Award, and the Hustisford Youth Wrestling Club Scholarship; and  
 
Autumn Rennhack, recipient of the American Legion Scholarship, the Hustisford Lions Club 
Scholarship, and the Hustisford FFA Alumni Scholarship. 

2024 Scholarship Award Recipients 
Congratulations to these students for being selected to receive a scholarship from many generous in-
dividuals, organizations, and businesses. A very big thank you to everyone that provides these schol-
arships to the students. Your generosity has such a large impact on these students’ futures.  
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Teacher’s Choice Awards 
4th Quarter  2023/2024 

 

 TEACHER   RECIPIENT 

 Ms. Anglemyer   Everett Ottery 

 Mrs. Awaehsaeh   Klaire Her (MS)/ 

      Abby Cookson (HS) 

 Mr. Boulanger   Brody Bridgham 

 Mrs. Daley    Ellie Buchanan 

 Ms. Essock    Teaghan Kresnak (MS)/ 

      Ethan Bryant (HS) 

 Mr. Haan    Izzy Burback 

 Mrs. Hess    Kendall Anderson 

 Mr. Holtz    Nolan Buchmann  

 Mrs. Jaeck   Gavin Peterman 

 Mr. Jones    Maddux Lang   

 Mr. Koch    Erin Lenhardt 

 Mr. Kohls    Dominic Cortes Hastings 

 Mrs. Maas    Ilyssa O’Gorman 

 Ms. Pamperin   Braydon Slack   

 Mr. Powers   Charlie Kaminski 

 Mrs. Schall   Koalyen Her   

 Mrs. Stewart   Kaydence Muche    

        Mrs. Wohling  Madyson Schreiber (MS) /  

  Connor Buchanan (HS) 

  

Administrative Choice Award 

 

   Mr. Bushéy   Kiera Leinen  
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Academic Certificate / Academic Letter 

To receive Academic Certificates (grades 6-8) or Academic Letters (grades 9-12), the student must 

maintain a 3.5 or higher grade point average for four consecutive quarters.  

Congratulations, on a job well done! 

Academic Certificates 

Kendall Anderson – 1, Clarabelle Gentry – 1, Klaire Her – 1, Rowyn Nicholls – 1, Kolton Wyse - 1, Daw-
son Maas – 2, Levi Walters – 2, Bryson Brusveen – 3, Allie Kulkee – 3, Brenden Steinke – 3.  

Academic Letters 
Koltin Her – 1, Brayson Lentz – 1, Ruthie Shotton – 1, Layla Thimm – 1, Kylie Hale – 1, Madeline Maas 

– 2, Adelyn Beisbier – 2, Isabella Burback – 3, Kiera Leinen – 3, Isabelle O’Gorman – 3,               
Koalyen Her – 4, Andrew Maas – 4. 

4th Quarter High Honor Roll  

(Grade Point Average 3.5-4.0*) 
12

th
 Grade: Noah Gouvion, Koalyen Her, Erin Lenhardt, Andrew Maas, Isabelle O’Gorman,         

Colter Sliper;  

11
th

 Grade: Joseph Beavers, Adelyn Beisbier, Isabella Burback, Madison Fetzer, Kiera Leinen *; 

Austin Peplinski, Caleb Peplinski;  

10
th

 Grade: Malyssa Drake, Kylie Hale, Madeline Maas;  

9
th

 Grade: Koltin Her *, Brayson Lentz, Ruthie Shotton, Layla Thimm *;  

8
th

 Grade: Bryson Brusveen *, Allie Kulkee, Abbigail Neu-Hartwig, Ilyssa O’Gorman, Madyson 

Schreiber, Braydon Slack, Brenden Steinke *;  

7
th

 Grade: Joseph Adkins, Dawson Maas, Kiara Tucek, Levi Walters;  

6
th

 Grade: Kendall Anderson, Clarabelle Gentry, Klaire Her, Serenity Jacobson-Croft,                

Rowyn Nicholls, Kolton Wyse.   

4
th

 Quarter Honor Roll  

(Grade Point Average 3.0-3.49) 

12
th

 Grade: Casey Grudzinski, Maddux Lang, Kayla Millikin, Mason Nicholls, Autumn Rennhack, 
Wesley Slack;  

11
th

 Grade: Adrianna Griffin, Treyton Hildebrandt, Damion Strube, Jadelynn Thull;  

10
th

 Grade: Kadence Brusveen, Abigail Cookson, Rosalia Dominguez, Serenity Frane,              
Hailey Pieper, Wyatt Radl, Adalyn Raue, Aubrey Weber;  

9
th

 Grade: Vivian Henderson, Devin Strube, Lacey Strube;  

8
th

 Grade: Nolan Buchmann, Alexis Burback, Dominic Cortes Hastings, Aubrey Fetzer,              
Anthony Kluck, Sawyer Ninmann;  

7
th

 Grade: Nevaeh Beyer, Timothy Golder, Everett Ottery, Tyler Shotton;  

6
th

 Grade: Alex Dretske, Zariah Gast, Jayson Greer, Tenley Ninmann, Drake Williams,               
Evelyn Wulf. 



 

 

 

Adelyn Beisbier, Austin Peplinski, Isabella Burback, Brody Bridgham,  
(Queen) Kiera Leinen, (King) Treyton Hildebrandt,  

Evelyn Henderson, Joseph Beavers, Madison Fetzer, Keegan Ottery,  
Adrianna Griffin, Caleb Peplinski,  

Announcers: Joshua Becker, Gavin Peterman.  

Post Prom 
 
 
Thank you to all the parents for their incredible work to provide the students at Husty an awe-
some Post Prom experience. Our school and community is very grateful for your dedication to 
providing a safe and fun experience to all that attend. Thank you to all the individuals that do-
nated to this event, your generosity is very much appreciated. 



 

  17

   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Falcon Future Talks 
Thank you to all the individuals that took time away from their jobs to come talk to our students during Falcon 
Future Talks this year. This year 29 individuals from many different professions came in to share their 
knowledge and talk about their field for students to possibly explore.  

Spring Sports Award Winners 
 

Congratulations to all the Spring sport athletes on your excellent seasons. We thank you for all your hard 

work and the way you represented the Hustisford School District.  

Baseball:  Casey Grudzinski - Outfield – Trailways South 1st Team All-Conference, Alex Davis – Flex 
Player – Trailways South 2

nd
 Team All-Conference, Andrew Maas – Outfield - Trailways South Honora-

ble Mention, Austin Peplinski – Catcher - Trailways South Honorable Mention. 

Soccer:  Adalyn Raue – Attacker - Flyway 1
st
 Team All-Conference, Kiera Leinen – Defender - Flyway 

2
nd

 Team All-Conference. 

Softball:  Madeline Maas – Trailways South 2
nd

 Team All-Conference. 

4th Quarter Perfect Attendance 
12

th
 Grade: Noah Gouvion, Koalyen Her; 11

th
 Grade: Joshua Becker, Christian Payton, Micaiah 

Zamora; 10
th

 Grade: Serenity Frane, Hunter Jezwinski; 9
th

 Grade: Mackenzie Decker, Brayson 
Lentz, Lily Pasbrig, Logan Pollak, Ruthie Shotton, Devin Strube; 8

th
 Grade: Wyatt Christenson, Domi-

nic Cortes Hastings, Sidney Joeckel, Charles Kaminski, Madyson Schreiber, Brenden Steinke; 7
th

 
Grade: Joseph Adkins, Rory Gloudemans, Tyler Shotton, Aiden Sydorowicz; 6

th
 Grade: Presley 

Ehrlich, Zariah Gast, Clarabelle Gentry, Drake Williams. 

Semester 2 Perfect Attendance 

11
th

 Grade: Christian Payton; 8
th

 Grade: Dominic Cortes Hastings, Charles Kaminski; 7
th

 Grade: 
Tyler Shotton, Aiden Sydorowicz. 

 

 

       Perfect Attendance for the 2023-2024 School Year 

  
 

    Dominic Cortes Hastings – 8
th
 Grade 

     Excellent job Dom! 



 

 

 

 

 

Non-Discrimination Statement 

The Hustisford School District does not discriminate on the basis of age, race, color, sex, national origin, ancestry, religion, 
creed, pregnancy, marital or parental status, gender, sexual orientation (including transgender status, change of sex or gender 
identity), homelessness status, physical, emotional, or learning disability/handicap, in its curricular, career and technical educa-
tion programs, co-curricular programs, student services, recreational or other programs and activities, or in admissions or ac-
cess to programs or activities offered by the school district. 

All career and technical education opportunities are offered on a nondiscriminatory basis and are open to all students in the 
Hustisford School District. These programs include offerings in business education, technical education, and family and con-
sumer education. 

The Hustisford School District will make reasonable accommodation of a student’s sincerely held religious beliefs with regard to 
academic requirements. The Superintendent of Schools may be contacted regarding non-discrimination issues. He/she can be 
reached at: Superintendent of Schools, Hustisford School District, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 53034 (920-349-8109). 
(School Board Policies - 1422, 2260, 3122, & 4122 

 

  Hustisford School District 

P.O.  Box 326 

        845 S. Lake Street 

          Hustisford, WI  53034 

           Ph. (920)-349-8109 

        Fax (920)-349-3716 

          www.hustisford.k12.wi.us 

LOCAL POSTAL CUSTOMER 

Hustisford, WI  53034 


